

# General Meeting March 4, 2014 At the Long Ridge Tavern Meeting began 7:45 pm

Completed by: Kent Eby

### **Board Member Attendees**

Stephanie Evers President Kent Eby Secretary

Kyle Eberts Ass't Treasurer

Lori Constantine Treasurer

Anne Olshan Vice President

Welcome and Introduction by Stephanie Evers

# Treasurer's report

14,000 in checking. 2,000 in CD. Current on all bills.

## Activities and Programs:

Spring Fling- Bridgeport option- yacht club is available. End May/Beg June...

#### Membership report:

Jim O'Leary attended meeting. Prospective member. Daughter 11. Son 8. Wife.

# Open Discussion

- Race weekend was good. Good participation, post party was a success.
- Lock will be installed before end of this month. Keypad with codes. Codes to be attained by coordinator.
- Long range planning meeting on March 13. Everyone can attend.
- CSC Day 3/17, 3/18 reduced rate at Killington.
- Everyone should keep their CSC cards handy. Special deals are available certain weekends and without card you can't take advantage.
- Luge is back. It's AWESOME!
- Nominating Committee- Paul Schallis, Reggie Fernandez, Jenn Freida are confirmed. Waiting on 2 others.

Meeting Adjourned by Reggie Fernandez 8:22

Next Meeting: April 1, 2014

.